
Report to Mayor and Council 

March 20, 2017 

 

 

 Rounds 

  February YTD 

2012    334  621 

 

2013 133  294 

 

2014    0                      16 

 

 2015   47  47 

 

2016    255  398 

 

2017 544  754 

 

 

Matt Doran and I meet with Tom Topp to finalize plans for the Front 9 Bunker 

Renovation Project.  We had hoped to have work under way but the unseasonable winter 

weather has slowed his progress with the NCR Bunker Project.  He is expecting to finish 

that project by the end of the month and begin on ours the beginning of April. 

 

I’m waiting on delivery confirmation of the new Golf Car fleet. 

 

New #9 green will be opened on Saturday April 1st  

   

 

 

   

 

 


